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Dear Parent/Carer             9th November 2022 
 
Re: Anti-Bullying Week 
 
Next week is National Anti-Bullying week. In school your child will be covering this topic in a range 
of different ways including through their Character Development lessons. 
 
The Barrington Buddies will be delivering assemblies throughout the week on this subject and on 
Tuesday 15th November we are asking children (and adults) to wear odd socks to promote the fact 
that we support Anti-Bullying Week. 
 
Our school has zero tolerance of bullying behaviour and concerns are dealt with quickly and 
effectively. 
 
We are working with the NSPCC who are coming into school to deliver workshops to Year 5&6 on 
22nd November about their Stay Safe Speak Out campaign and specific work will also take place 
with our younger children on safety issues. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mrs D Cross 

 
Mrs D Cross 
Head Teacher 
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